
Snvingnnd Preserving Arls and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Anj;eles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

February 9, 1987

H o w a r d M a r s h a l ]
1011 College Park
Columbia, Missouri 65201

Dear Rusty,

I've just returned from a gathering of people in San Francisco who are
involved one way or another with those large scale environments which we
care about. One of these people, Starr Sutherland, is working on a project
which I think you would be interested in.

Starr has 10 hours of video tape on Jesse Howard which he is trying to turn
into a one-hour film. Much of the work is done, except for a few inserts, and
whatever is involved in finishing the film. Being a resident of Illinois he
has no access to grants from the Missouri Arts Council and has had no luck
here in California getting funds for a "Missouri film." I thought you might
have some suggestions - or interest in some kind of collaboration.

One way or another I wanted you to know that the material existed. Can I
give him your address....? would you like to contact him direct?

It would be great if something could come of this....a film on Jesse would
certainly be a great addition to the field.

My best.

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r

S t a r r S u t h e r l a n d
110 Capp - 5th Floor
San Francisco, CA 941 10
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